
OFFICIAL BALLOT 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 

(aka Deer Park RV Resort Owners Association) 
Deer Park, Washington 

A Condominium 
 

Approval of Fair Housing Act Compliance 55 Plus Proposal 
 

The Board of Directors of the Deer Park RV Owners Association hereby issues for owner approval, a 
proposal that will allow the Association to begin the process to comply with the US Fair Housing Act and 
change the designation of the Association to a 55 Plus Association.  A copy of the Proposal is attached.   
 
Approval will allow the Board of Directors to begin changes to the Governing Documents and to change 
the status of the Association to a 55 Plus Association. 
 
Each lot owner is entitled to one vote per owner lot.  Owners who did not attend the Board of Directors 
Meeting on September 13th are invited to vote to accept or reject the proposal.   
 
Those who voted at the Board of Directors Meeting on September 13th have already been counted and 
do not need to vote again.   
 
Each owner who has not yet voted is requested to reply to this email with their choice to: 
 

APPROVE the Fair Housing Act Compliance 55 Plus Proposal   _______ 
 
DISAPPROVE the Fair Housing Act Compliance 55 Plus Proposal    _______   
 
ABSTAIN from voting       _______   

 
Please note your lot number.   
 
Those owners who do not have an e-mail address registered with the Association will have a copy of this 
ballot mailed to them.  They may reply by mail or e-mail to dprvoa.gmail.com. 
 
Deadline for return of ballot is October 14th. 
 
Regards, 
Deer Park RV Owners Association 
 
President – John O’Laughlin 
Vice-President – Gary Mitchell 
Secretary – Jane Dodge 
Treasurer – Joe Wheat 
Director-at-Large – Pam Voshall 
 
E-mail:  dprvoa@gmail.com 
Website: http://dprvoa.club 
/jd 

http://dprvoa.club/


 
 
 

 


